() Memorandum

U.S. Department
of Transportation

National Highway
Traffic Safety
Administration

Subject: Helmet City, Inc. Part 573 Date: May 16, 2005
Reply to
From: Claudia Covell Attn of:
To: Kelly Schuler
Kelly:

Today | received a package from HCI that included both a response to the information
request letter | sent them as well as the attached cover letter, Part 573, and sample

notification letter and envelope.

| am providing you a copy of the cover letter and the original Part 573 and sample
notification letter and envelope for your records. If you need any additional information,
please let me know as it may have been submitted with the response to the information

request.

Regards,
Claudia Covell
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People Saving People
http://www.nhtsa.dot.gov



